
 

 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION  

REGARDING COVID-19 
 

Dear Friends of ATD, 
 

Out of an abundance of caution, Amped To Dance plans to follow the CDC's safety 
guidelines and recommendations including, but not limited to the following:  
 

• ATD’s class sizes will be limited and we will maintain the appropriate staff to 
student ratios.     
 

• ATD staff will ask all students/parents a series of questions daily about their 
recent health, specifically questions related to symptoms of Covid-19.  
 

• No touch temperature checks will be conducted for all staff and students daily.  
 

• ATD staff and students are required to wear masks or face shields.  
 

• ATD has safe distance markings throughout the studio to help keep students 
appropriately spaced at six feet apart.  
 

• Reminders for handwashing, social distancing, and safe sneezing will be posted 
throughout the facility.  

 

• ATD staff will regularly clean to disinfect the studio throughout the day. Deep 
cleanings will be conducted every night to prepare for the next day of classes.  
 

• ATD will have scheduled handwashing breaks every hour. In addition to that, we 
have a hand sanitizer station installed in the facility for use at any time. 
 

• ATD is limiting physical contact including partner routines, in order to practice 
safe distancing.  
 

• All equipment will be cleaned between uses. 
 

Safety is our #1 priority!!! 
  

 


